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(NII§MENT
Our ref: Ravensworth Coal Operations Modification 4 (MP09_0176-Mod-4)

10/08/2022

Subject: Notice of exhibition — Ravensworth Coal Operations Modification 4 (MP09_0176-Mod-4)
Dear submitter

Ravensworth Operations Pty Ltd has submitted a modification application for the Ravensworth Coal
Operations Modification 4 (MP09_0176-Mod-4), located at 560 Lemington Road, Ravensworth. You are
being notified of this modification application as you made a submission on the original application for this
project.

The modification application will be on public exhibition from Tuesday 16 August 2022 until Monday 29
August 2022 and can be viewed on the NSW Planning portal at:

https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects/ravensworth-coal-mod-4-grawts-stage-2

Details on the proposed modification and how to make a submission are provided in the attached
Exhibition Notice.

If you have any questions, please contact Tegan Cole on (02) 9895 6457 or via email at
tegan.cole@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours faithfully,

Stephen O'Donoghue

Director

Resource Assessments

As delegate for the Minister for Planning

Enclosed: Exhibition Notice
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